
Grade 8 Newsletter - May in Review
Mathematics

Students have completed

the charts, data, and

graphs units where they

analyzed different

information and answered

comprehension questions.

They were able to show

their proficiency in using a

protractor and compass in

order to draw impossible

figures, cardioids, and

mazes.

Science

Grade 8 students took part

in a debate about

environmental protection.

They discussed different

viewpoints, from

conservation to sustainable

use. The panel format

encouraged thoughtful

dialogue and respectful

discussion.

Language Arts

Students have finished unit

5 and reviewed the theme

of what home means.

They wrote short

persuasive texts and

looked at literary and

academic terms. They are

beginning their final unit in

the Keystone book which

will focus more on poetry

and different text types.

History

Students researched the

road to freedom of several

European countries. They

looked at the revolutions

and organizational

structures in the Czech

Republic and Slovakia,

Hungary, Romania, Bulgaria

and Ukraine. They

presented these posters in

front of their classmates.

Pictures, pictures, pictures!
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